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Dear Parents,

| write this week’s newsletter from Hong Kong where our Division 1 Volleyball teams are competing in the
ACAMIS tournament. As always, our students are fantastic ambassadors for their school and families in
terms of not only their performance on the court, but their approach to fair play and sportsmanship.

As older students in our school, their commitment to studies when away from school is also quite
compelling with the students taking every opportunity to catch up on learning they are missing whilst out
of the classroom. One of the particular things which impress me about these teams are their leadership
gualities - it truly is a partnership with these athletes as they take charge of the team, know each other’s
strengths and areas of development, and support making critical decisions at crucial points in the game.
When we return, | will of course provide a round-up of results.

Obviously, no results from last week to report on due to the holidays, but an active few weeks coming up.
Please do remember to check the sports calendar on the website for upcoming fixtures. Our first swim
meet of the year will take place on Saturday 17th and Sunday 18th October, with more details coming to
our swimmers on Monday, along with how they can purchase their new team kit.

Noel Wallace
Director of Sport and CCAs
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